
Welcome to our new residents and families! Congratulations to those who have
celebrated their birthdays over the recent months... A big congratulations to Mrs

Clements who celebrated a joint birthday with her husband and a Special Anniversary
too! A lovely day and for everyone here to be able to share your day! 

garden & Plants
The weather has not been great as you
all may agree! But we had planted out

our bedding plants, a selection of
lettuce and was hoping for the sun to
shine, they have tended well by our

residents who enjoy garden activities,
weeding, watering and taking care of
the raised beds, as you can see by our
photos, our lettuce have done well and

have been enjoyed in our summer
salads and hoping we will have a

steady stream of colour from our plants
too over the next few months.

pet therapy visits
As you may be aware, it is known that

animals have a great impact on people’s
well-being, Teddy the Cockapoo visits once

a month and often gives our residents a
chance to stroke or give a treat if he ever

lets go of his ball! Thank you Debby his
owner, who gives her time to help make a

difference to someone’s day.

royal news

Chelsea flower week

Offers our residents to take communion if
they wish or just to come along to the

service to sing some well loved hymns, Rev
Matt is always available to visit the

residents or families here at Cherry Tree
Manor if requested, our service is normally
held once a month on Tuesday morning at

10:30am.

As we all keep up with the latest news,
especially of our Royal Family and their

ongoing health issues, we all wish the
King and Catherine well, in our thoughts

and prayers.

Was followed by some of our residents
who also enjoyed a bit of creativity of

their own making with some lovely
flower arranging as you may agree

hard to pick out a winner here!!
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activities in the home
Marking the 80th Anniversary of D Day

landings, reminiscence in the home
evoked lots of discussions of residents

memories and history.
Activities being enjoyed, group coffee

mornings, scrabbles group, art and
painting to name a few, many of our
regular entertainers visit us once or
twice a month, and residents in our

residents meetings discuss their
preference of entertainment, something

for everyone.

Royal ascot

entertainment 

Hoping that summer does appear eventually so we can continue to benefit from the
garden and hope to have a summer event and entertainers in the garden soon!

Trooping colour was watched and residents were pleased to see the King and princess
Catherine looking well!

HOPING YOU ALL ENJOY THE REST OF THE SUMMER 

Many may have had the experience of
attending a Royal Ascot day, so we
always mark the ladies day with our

own strawberries and cream afternoon
and of course a few bubbles!

We had recently introduced a new
entertainer who sang a wonderful tribute
of songs from Frank Sinatra, Dean Martin

songs from the Swing Era, we will
welcome Steve Kite back here very soon!

we have a regular selection of
entertainers who put a smile on our faces,

and a good old Sing along. 


